
From: James Spreckley [mailto:james@jamesspreckleyltd.co.uk]  

Sent: 07 November 2017 15:17 
To: Thomas, Edward 

Subject: Re: 163707 - Mill Field, Fownhope 

 

Dear Mr Thomas, 

 

Given the delays suffered to date my client is prepared to agree and extension of time for 2 

weeks up to 21st November 2017.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

James Spreckley MRICS 

Brinsop House 

Brinsop 

Hereford  

HR4 7AS 

01432 761777 

07774 107427 

james@jamesspreckleyltd.co.uk 
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